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Today Turkish investors from Istanbul visited International Investors Association. The guests
were welcomed by the General Secretary of IIA, Mr. Osman Chalishkan.  The businessmen
were interested in economic and Investment conditions in Georgia. They would like to open a
textile factory in Guria and employ about 1000 people. The brand of the product manufactured
in the factory will be “Tommy Hilfiger”. The investors and General Secretary of IIA agreed to
co-operate.
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